
     
AMENDMENT TO THE REFRESHED DEPARTMENT OF LANGUAGE, CULTURE AND 

TOURISM STRATEGY 2024-2029 RFP 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROPONENTS AND RESPONSE TO ENQUIRIES 
 

June 29, 2023 
 
 

Below are enquiries submitted to the Nunatsiavut Government regarding the Refreshed Department of 
Language, Culture and Tourism Strategy 2024-2029 RFP as well as the corresponding responses: 
 
Q1: Are in-community meetings planned and, if so, in which communities should meetings take place?  
 
A1: Face-to-face meetings with all Departmental staff should be arranged. The location can be 
determined. Currently we have staff working in the following communities: Nain, Hopedale, Makkovik, 
Rigolet and Happy Valley-Goose Bay.  
 
Q2: Is there a fixed budget or an anticipated pricing range for submissions?  
 
A2: The Nunatsiavut Government does not share pricing range for projects. 

 
Please be advised that due to a delay in response to enquiries regarding the Refreshed Department of 
Language, Culture and Tourism Strategy 2024-2029 RFP the deadline for submissions has been 
extended. The new deadline for Proposal submissions is July 7, 2024 at 4:00 AST. 
 
All Proponents should submit their Proposals to the following email address: 
 

Lena.Onalik@nunatsiavut.com 
 

 


